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         Tatiana continued successfully with her schedule of performances. She gave a show in her 

hometown on September 3rd before more than 20,000 people in two amazing concerts in 
the ‘Monumental Plaza de Toros.  She now holds an all-time record because she is the first 
artist to have appeared there four times in just one year. She was very pleased to receive a 
special award denoting this achievement. Also while there, she invited everyone to come to a 
special autograph session that a very popular supermarket organized on September 10, 11, 24 

and 25th. Tatiana specializes in making her fans’ dreams come true as she demonstrated 
again when she made of point of seeing with a young lady with cardiac problems 

who had long desired to meet La Reina. 

Of course, Tatiana has her own dreams and one of them is to bring 
entertainment for children to Las Vegas and to make a long series of 
appearances. She has had great success there before when during one show 
17,000 came, but she knows she can do even better if given the chance.  She is 

even now making plans to bring this about.

On September 25, she brought her show back after two years to the Macroplaza 
in Monterrey, and it was totally free for all!  Juan Ramon Palacios, Tatiana’s brother and 
director of Tatimusic Productions says that she did the same songs as during her famous 
show at the Nacional Auditórium in Mexico city celebrating her twentieth year as an 
entertainer. Lucky audience!! Once again she signed autographs for all!

Tatiana also deserves some recognition for performing in temperatures that reached 104 
degrees during a celebration for the 409h anniversary of Monterrey!	 Always the 
professional, and always dedicated to her public, she braved the extreme conditions despite 

the real dangers of elevated blood pressure!  After a full hour of singing she had to 
excuse herself to go backstage and be checked by her doctor, but she quickly reappeared 
to sing a final song, “El Baile de la Ranita” from El Regalo to her rapturous applause.

The best news is that Tatiana might actually get some of the recognition she has earned 
as she so has been nominated for “Las Lunas del 
Auditorio.” These are awards bestowed upon 
the artists judged to be the best for the year in 
Mexico in various categories. She has been chosen 
to be among those considered for an award for 
providing the best family entertainment. They will 
be given in a gala event held on October 5th at 
the Nacional Auditórium in Mexico City.  Let’s all 
keep our fingers crossed!!  


